
NOTICE – Classes Cancelled 

Update:  Friday, February 14, 2020 (7:00 pm) 

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s), 

The Elementary Teachers’ Federation of Ontario (ETFO), the Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation (OSSTF) 

and the Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation Education Workers (OSSTF-ESS) have announced that they 

will engage in a full withdrawal of services at all schools in the province, including Superior-Greenstone District School 

Board, on Friday, February 21, 2020. This impacts all high school teachers, all education workers at our elementary 

and secondary schools, and all elementary school teachers.  Classes, therefore, for ALL students in the Superior-

Greenstone District School Board will be cancelled on Friday, February 21, 2020.   

Classes for students will resume as normal on Monday, February 24, 2020. 

We thank all families for their continued patience. 

Yours in education, 

Nicole Morden Cormier 

Director of Education 

Pinky McRae 

Board Chair 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS and SECONDARY SCHOOLS 

There will be no school for Elementary and High School 

students on 

Friday, February 21, 2020 


